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This QEP Tip was suggested by Kathi Barr, adjunct professor for developmental education.   

She asked students to bring a baby picture of themselves to class.  

Next, students discreetly placed their picture on a designated table as they entered class. 

The pictures were collected then taped to the board in the front of the room.  Students filed 

past and looked carefully at the pictures.  

She then held them up individually and asked students to think which picture belonged to the 

students.  (Ms. Barr included one of herself, too!). 

She reported that students enjoyed getting to know one another through this activity as a 

means to establish a supportive learning environment.  
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